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Ministry of Natural Resources
and Environment

92 Soi Phahon Yothin 7
Phahon Yothin Road
Bangkok 10400 Thailand

Tel: 66 2 278 8620

Fax: 66 2 278 8621
3 aApril  B.E. 2550 (2007)
Dear Ms Merlin-Scholtes,

Subject: Letter of Endorsement of Support to Alignment of NBSAP
with CBD Obligations and to Development of CHM

The Office of Natural Resources and Environmental Policy and Planning,
Thailand, submitted a proposal for the project entitled “Support to Alignment of NBSAP
with CBD Obligations and to Development of CHM”. This proposal contained a request
for funding through Enabling Activity. ‘

Having given due consideration to the proposal, in my capacity as
the GEF National Operational Focal Point, I hereby advise you of the decision to endorse
the project proposal.

Please be assured of our ongoing cooperation.

Yours sincerely,
Mr.Petipong Pungbun Na Ayudhya

Permanent Secretary of the Ministry of Natural’

Resources and Environment

Ms Joana Merlin-Scholtes

UNDP Resident Representative

United Nations Building, Rajdamnern Nok Avenue

Bangkok 10200

Tel: 662 288 1234

Fax 662 280 0556 \11 APR 000 1

cc: Mr Kasemsun Chinnavaso, ONEP Emm— e L |
Fax : 662 265 6503 | !




